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From: EDFOIAManager@ed.gov
To: Kimberly Hermann
Subject: Request Acknowledgement by Department of Education
Date: Friday, June 10, 2022 7:25:26 AM

Dear Kimberly Hermann, 

Your request has been received by the Department of Education and forwarded 
to the primary responsible office(s) for action.  The request has been 
assigned tracking #22-02931-F, please log into your account and review your 
submission.  

The application address is https://foiaxpress.pal.ed.gov/.

Please refer to the tracking number to check the status of your FOIA request 
at the link provided below:

https://foiaxpress.pal.ed.gov/app/CheckStatus.aspx

For any future correspondence, status updates or questions regarding your 
request, please contact the FOIA Public Liaison via email to 
EDFOIAManager@ed.gov

  

Thank you, 

Department of Education

Case 1:24-cv-01744-MHC   Document 1-3   Filed 04/23/24   Page 2 of 2


